
  

  

 

Boulia Swimming Pool – Temporary Closure 

Following the heavy rain fall over the last week it 

has been necessary to temporarily close the 
Boulia Swimming Pool. 

The rain event led to a significant amount of 
sediment and plant material being deposited in 

the Swimming Pool. This material has the 
potential to adversely impact on the hygiene of 

users. 

Council will be dosing the Pool over the closure 

period to ensure that community health 
standards are being met. 

The Pool is scheduled to reopen from 

Wednesday 2nd April across the advertised 

operating hours. 
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